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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED FOR CITY OF NAPLES  

ENTIRE DRINKING WATER SERVICE AREA 
 
 

Naples, FL (October 5, 2022) – The City of Naples Utilities Department has completed the required 
water sampling of its entire drinking water system, which indicates that the drinking water is safe. 
 
The City of Naples has now lifted the precautionary boil water notice for all customers located within 
its drinking water service area, which includes all of the City of Naples and a portion of Collier County. 
 
The City’s drinking water service area extends south from Pine Ridge Road/Seagate Drive, and west of 
Livingston Road.   
 
If you have any questions, please call the Utilities Department at (239) 213-4745. 
 
To stay updated on alerts go to www.naplesgov.com/hurricane, call the non-emergency hotline at 
(239) 213-4900, or sign up for email updates by emailing mbarnhart@naplesgov.com.  
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